This is your reminder that your Finance Report for 2024-2025 is due on May 1. Please furnish the required information as stated on the Finance Report. Report forms are available on the Department website, aladeptaz.org and click on the Monthly Bulletins and Information tab. Scroll down to Finance and there you will see the Form under the Finance section. Should you have any questions or comments, please reach out to this Chairman at yodobo@msn.com or call 602-989-3321.

As clearly stated on the report form:

This information is a requirement for maintaining compliance with the National organization, Internal Revenue and the Arizona Corporation Commission for Non-Profit Organization status. This information is ONLY USED FOR REFERENCE PURPOSES and will become part of the American Legion Auxiliary Department of Arizona files after review by the Finance Committee.

Yolanda Bonilla, Chairman, 602-989-3321, yodobo@msn.com
Penny Maklary, Member, 520-364-5038, ahhpenny@aol.com
Barbara White, 602-908-2980, barbara.white99gmail.com
Members by Virtue of Office: Stacey Mayberry, President, NEC, Rose Ficklin, Sec/Tres. (no vote)